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Studio Theatre

In No Puedo, I’m Sorry, Ariel Cipolla’s intimate new play, we encounter Olivia and Nathan, two people 
longing for a deep connection. In searching for love, what do we sacrifice? When do we find ourselves in 
another human, and when do we lose ourselves?

The Daniel J. Sullivan Artist-in-Residence program is an opportunity for Krannert Center audiences to preview 
a new work while it’s being created. Through this program, Illinois Theatre invites audiences to be on the 
ground floor of new play development, sharing the artistic work, process, and insight into the next generation 
of American plays and playwrights.

—Aaron Muñoz, director
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THE DANIEL J. SULLIVAN PLAYWRIGHT-IN-RESIDENCE program is a supportive space for both emerging and 
established playwrights, providing them a haven to explore bold narrative concepts and innovative forms. The 
program creates an environment that encourages deep artistic exploration. It offers students a valuable opportunity 
to engage with emerging theatrical creations, allowing them to challenge themselves by infusing their creativity 
and visions into works that are still evolving. This program fulfills the desire of Champaign-Urbana audiences to gain 
insight into the developmental process of theatrical scripts. In a time when many theatres face closure or a decrease 
in new productions, the importance of this initiative becomes even more evident. This program addresses the urgent 
need to support the creation of new works and maintain the vitality of the performing arts community.
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NO PUEDO, I’M SORRY

Daniel J. Sullivan Playwright-in-Residence Ariel Cipolla (@arielonset) is a Mexican-Argentine theatre 
artist based in Miami, Florida. By day, Ariel is a television producer, creating content that engages 
with the diverse communities of South Florida. By night, Ariel crafts deviant plays, exploring the gray 
areas of human behavior and desire. As a playwright, Ariel has been selected for City Theatre’s 
Homegrown Playwright Development Program (2023) and NextGen Young Playwrights (2017). His 
produced works include The Vultures and So You Think You Can Stay? Additionally, as a producer, 
Ariel has collaborated with Abre Camino Collective on productions such as 1000 Miles and Stephen’s: 
A Love Story. He holds degrees in broadcast media and creative writing from Florida International 
University.


